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On Wednesday 3rd June, Reception and Years 1 and 2 had their annual Splash Gala! The event 

celebrated the children’s progress and achievement in their swimming lessons that they’ve been 
having since January, with the help of Ms Price. It was a fantastic afternoon as all the children jumped, 

dived, swam and cheered each other on, showing off their amazing skills! Lots of certificates and 
sweets were handed out by HH Administrator Sean Burns, who kindly came to support the event. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended – the children loved the opportunity to show you how hard 
they’ve been working. Well done everyone, and keep swimming!  Mr Britten 

 
 


